
MPA Raja Muhammad Hanif visits RDA 

MPA Raja Muhammad Hanif lauds RDA efforts, initiatives  

RDA projects will be completed very soon: DG RDA Kinza Murtaza 

RAWALPINDI, September 19, 2024: Member Provincial Assembly Raja Muhammad Hanif has visited 
Rawalpindi Development Authority today.  

According to RDA spokesperson, Director General Rawalpindi Development Authority, Kinza Murtaza 
and other officers of RDA welcomed the MPA. 

On this occasion, a meeting was held in the RDA conference room. The DG RDA gave a detailed briefing 
to MPA Raja Muhammad Hanif about the reforms and development works being done by the RDA 
especially Rawalpindi Ring Road, Nullah Lai Expressway and others.  

The MPA appreciated the work of RDA and directed to take more aggressive steps for development and 
improvement of Rawalpindi. He directed to complete the projects as soon as possible and work with 
integrity.  

The DG RDA said that these projects will be completed very soon.  

Additional Director General RDA Awais Manzoor Tarar, Chief Engineer RDA Muhammad Anwar Baran, 
Director Admin and Finance RDA Asif Mahmood Janjua, Chief Planner RDA Jamshed Aftab and other 
RDA officers attended the meeting. 

 


